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Important Update: Boys Varsity Soccer
Team Bus Accident; September 24, 2024

We want to inform you about a recent incident involving our Boys Varsity Soccer team this
evening; first and foremost, there are no reports of injury for those involved:

e The team was en route to Menomonie for a varsity match when their bus was involved in
an accident.
Another vehicle ran a stop sign and collided with the bus, rendering it undriveable.
We are relieved to report that no students or bus riders were injured in the accident.
An alternative bus has been arranged to transport the students and coaches to their
match.

We will provide more information as it becomes available. Thank you for your patience and
understanding during this time.

Please stay tuned for further updates.
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